Undergraduate Research Forum set for April 20
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Alfred University will present the Undergraduate Research Forum on Thursday, April 20 from 5:30-7:30 p.m. in the
McLane Center. More than 88 students will participate in an interactive poster session in which attendees can talk with
students about their research findings. The Undergraduate Research Forum showcases the creative and scholarly
activities of undergraduates engaged in researchFaculty, staff and students are encouraged to attend and support their
colleagues and peers. This event is open to the public.



